BRIDLE PATH NEWS

MARCH 2024

MARCH THEME



IN LIKE A LION, OUT LIKE A LAMB



IMPORTANT DATES

*3/1-March payments are due. Credit card payments received after the 1st will incur a \$25 late fee. All other payments received after the 5th will incur a \$25 late fee.

*3/7-Early Dismissal at 11:55. Send lunch with your child or pick up a grab n go bag in the cafeteria.

*3/25-27-No school, Pre-registered care available. Registration with payment due 3/1.

*3/28-29-Spring Break; No school, No Extended School Care



NEW SIGN IN/OUT PROCEDURES

- Sign in/out will take place in the cafeteria. Please ring the buzzer. Please wait patiently for a staff member to buzz you into the building.
- Head into the cafeteria and a staff member will guide you through the sign in/out process.
- When picking up your child, please have a photo ID with you.



SNOW DAYS

If Bridle Path is closed due to inclement weather, the Extended School Care Program is closed.

If Bridle Path has a delayed opening, the Program will open at 8:00 AM for one hour, 9:00 AM for two hours, or 10:00 AM for three hours.

If Bridle Path closes early due to inclement weather, the Extended School Care Program closes two hours after dismissal time. You will receive a call via the school messenger system to inform you that

we will close two hours after dismissal.



Weather permitting, we plan on going outside. Please make sure your children are dressed for outside play.

If Group 1 is outside, we will post a yellow flag from the column closest to the cafeteria, in front of the school entrance.

If Group 2 is out on the playground, we will post a purple flag.

If both flags are on the column, nobody is inside to answer the door. You may drive to the Taylor Rd side parking lot to pick up your child. Please walk down to the end of the sidewalk. A staff member will bring your child to you.

CONGRATULATIONS TO KYRA N. ON WINNING THE SUPER BOWL GUESS!!

MARCH ACTIVITIES GROUP 1

It's March already? Group 1 has been extremely busy. We had a fun-filled February. We had an awesome Super Bowl party! We made Lunar New Year's dragons, decorated the bulletin board with bears, and decoupaged jars. We also had fun doing shadow puppets! During March, the kids are going to experiment with skittles and water, make rockin' bunnies and chicks, and engage in egg science. On March 15th, we hope Lucky and Lucy Leprechaun will hide pots of gold and have a treasure hunt for us. March is going to be a busy month!

Miss Fuhrman, Mrs. Bernardo

GROUP 2

Throughout the month of February, Group 2 created various winter crafts. Our group made pony bead penguins, footballs, glitter, pastel valentines, and pom pom yarn balls. We also made paper dragons to celebrate the Chinese Lunar New Year. In March, we will make chicks and bunnies and on Dr. Seuss's birthday, our group will experiment with Oobleck. We will also design fancy shamrocks for St. Patrick's Day. Group 2 is really looking forward to springtime and outdoor activities!

Mrs. Jenkins, Mrs. Robinson, Mrs. Bechle

MARCH BIRTHDAYS

Molly J. 3/17 Louise W. 3/19



CONTACT INFO

BRIDLE PATH EXTENDED SCHOOL CARE: 215-393-5561 fuhrmadl@npenn.org

EXTENDED SCHOOL CARE OFFICE: 215-853-1039 deinins@npenn.org

BRIDLE PATH

ELEMENTARY SCHOOL: 215-362-2200

